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Comments: I appreciate the relative quiet of the public spaces of the Sandias - as do many other people. We do

not need additional traffic on the Crest Road that this will bring in the warm weather months. This facility will take

up space that is relatively untouched (next to the ski runs), increase vehicle emission pollution, increase noise,

disturb birds and other wildlife, disturb soil, thus increasing slope erosion and is not really in harmony with a

forest habitat. To this end, I am against adding additional infrastructure to a heavily used are like Sandia Peak

and the ski area.Please deny this permit.


